
Minutes of the March 6, 2024 Conservation Advisory Committee meeting 
 
Present: Kristen Schara, Ralph Dunham, Greg Tetrault, Erin Nylen, David Yozzo, Andy 
Shaprio, Joan Paccione, Karen Gill 
 
1.  Minutes of February meeting approved. 
 
2. Greg and Dave were to contact Eric Kiviat of Hudsonia to see what they can provide 
for the NRI (Natural Resources Inventory). 
 
3. We might be responsible for a $13,000 in-kind or outright payment for our part of the 
grant. 
 
4. Hudsonia might need to assist us with the Biodiversity portion of the NRI. 
 
5.  The narratives and sections for the NRI will need map backup. Those maps are 
available on many websites. i.e. Federal, State and Local. 
 
6.  Native American inquiries: We might need to search archaeological files, Hurley 
Heritage Society, Woodstock Land Conservancy, SUNY New Paltz Prof. Joe Diamond 
for information. 
 
7.  We need an infrastructure portion which includes power lines, water sources etc. 
 
8.  Slopes are a very important issue we need to consider in our eval. 
 
9.  When we are ready, we need to have a representative from the Planning Board to 
assist and comment where necessary. We also need to have a CAC representative 
when zoning is forthcoming.  It needs to be a concerted effort of all committees to 
cooperate and share findings. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Joan Paccione 
 


